Office News:
We hope everyone had a wonderful, giggle n love filled Chirstmas & New Years!!
As we head into 2021, we will be continuing to do all of Our COVID 19 Policies, Protocols and Procedures.
Ensureing the Health & Safety of the Children, their families and our Staff. Updating as AHS continues to access
the situtation and advise us on changes.
The Children will be going outside weather permitting, so Please make sure your child(ren) have winter attire to
wear. We can not lend any type of winter clothing (mitts/gloves/hats etc) to the children due to Covid 19.

Caterpillar & Butterfly News: We say Happy New Year!!!

Welcome to Brock who is joining us this month! They will be going outside on the back deck, weather permitting, so
please make sure they have appropriate clothing for the weather. They will be celebrating the New Year, Orthodox
Christmas, Letters and Numbers.

New songs and stories, creative arts you won’t believe! Look for their artwork in the halls and in the room. These bugs
will be enjoying multicultural music from around the world, and learning new things.

Ladybug News: Happy New Year Everyone!!

Yes they will be enjoying the snow and the weather when it’s nice outside. Please make sure your child has appropriate
clothing. These little critters will be learning all sorts of new things this year! Doing wonderful arts and crafts, look for
them everywhere in the room, in the halls and windows. We will be learning all about fun in the Snow, Hibernatung
Animals, Music, and Find Our Body Parts. Lots of singing and stories too! We say Bye to Ario who is going on to have
new adventures, Good Luck Ario and have fun.

Bunny News: We Wish you a Happy New Year!!

Welcome to Luniva, we are going to busy right off the start!! We will be going for walks in the snow, playing in the
snow so we need our Winter Clothes!! Learning all about New Year 2021, Orthodox Christmas which is on January 7%.
Polar Animals, Colours galore, and Pets! Who has them what they are and what kind of crazy pets people have! Look
for our cool crafts and art work throughout the room and in the halls! Songs and stories about all of them, fun fun fun
this month!!! Ahhh we say Bye to Luissette who has left us to persue new adventures, Have fun and Visit us!!

Dinosaur News: Wishing Everyone a Happy New Year!!

Joining the Bunny room on walks and playing in the snow, so we need our Winter Clothes too!! Learning cool and
magnificent things this month. Orothodox Christmas, Shapes oh wonderful shapes, practising our writing skills and our
artisitic side of crafts. Singing songs and reading stories, making yarn hats they are soooooo cooool wait and see!
Building creations and learning all about Winter. Look for our art works and crafts throughout the room and in the halls.
Bring on 2021 we are going to have fun this year!!!!




